2025 ASCE WESTERN GREAT LAKES STUDENT SYMPOSIUM
MAILERO

ASCE

AMERICAN SOC! CIVIL ENGINEERS

——

UNIVERSITY

Dear ASCE Western Great Lakes Student Chapters:

The universities of Marquette, MSOE, and UW Milwaukee are co-hosting the
upcoming 2025 ASCE Western Great Lakes Symposium. This preliminary
mailer is being sent out before the formal Mailer | next month to allow your
student chapters to prepare for the competition right away.

The ASCE WGL Student Symposium will be held from Thursday, April 10™,
through Saturday, April 12,

The following student Society competitions will be offered during the event:

Student Symposium Paper (participation is required for eligibility in
Society-wide competitions)

ASCE Concrete Canoe

s Competing teams must submit all digital deliverables to the online
platform outlined in Section 4.1 of the ASCE 2025 Concrete Canoe
Request for Proposal including the Letter of Intent, Research &
Development Schedule, and RFQ Pre-Qualification Form. These items
are due November 1, 2024, by 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time (ET).




AISC Steel Bridge
ASCE UESI Surveying
ASCE Sustainable Solutions

+» Teams competing in AISC/ASCE Student Steel Bridge, ASCE
Sustainable Solutions and ASCE UESI Surveying must submit an online
Intent and Eligibility Acknowledgement Form for no later than
November 1, 2024, by 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time (ET).
o Each competition requires its own form to be filled out. One entry

does not cover all 3 competitions

o Form must be completed separately by each entity; team
captain, ASCE Student Chapter Faculty Advisor, and Competition
Faculty Advisor, if applicable.

Besides the main competitions, smaller competitions and sporting events like
concrete cornhole and volleyball will be available throughout the symposium.
Updates about rules and locations for these smaller competitions and sporting
events will be available on WGL Symposium website. All events will either take

place at the university campuses or the concrete canoe race location.

Student Chapters should reserve hotel accommodations as early as possible.
Go to https://www.visitmilwaukee.org/ to find the hotel that is best for your
student chapter. Hotel selections should be close to the three university
campuses for fast travel to competitions and events.

If you have any questions about the symposium, please visit our website at
https://studentsymposium.asce.org/western-great-lakes/ or contact us at
2025wgls@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

The ASCE Western Great Lakes Student Symposium Planning Committee



